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UPDATE REGARDING CHANGES TO THE ELECTRONIC CLAIMS STATUS INQUIRY (eCSI)                                 
WEB APPLICATION 

 

The previously announced changes to the eCSI web application were not implemented on October 17, 

2011. DHH has delayed the implementation to allow users time to adjust to the discontinuance of 

returning certain data that is currently being reported—Medical Record Number, Payment Method, 

Recipient date of birth and gender. These changes are mandated for HIPAA 5010 transaction 

compliance. Therefore, providers will need to adjust their use of the application with these required 

changes in mind. The new implementation effective date and updated user manual will be announced in 

the future. 

 


